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Hilcorp Energy Company 

Attn: Jodi-Lyn Curtis 

1111 Travis Street 

Houston, TX 77002-7002

Re: Bradenhead Test

Well: Turner 1, UL A Sec 28 Twn 30N Rge 9W, API # 30-045-09226 

Dear Ms. Curtis:

The 2017 Bradenhead test was not complete. Remarks on form state that there are no ports for 

the intermediate string. Wellbore schematic was received on June 27, 2017, and shows that an 

intermediate exists. The Bradenhead Test Memorandum dated February 14, 2017, states in item 

1 “Each casing string valve, surface, intermediate, and production must be dug out, plumbed to 

surface and verified to be in working order before testing begins.” In order to comply with the 

Bradnehead Test Memorandum Item #1, you are hereby directed to submit a plan of action and 

initiate remedial activity before October 29, 2017. Once remedial work has been completed, 

contact this office to set up a date and time to verify valves on all strings and to witness 

bradenhead test.

Reference: RBDMS MPK1720943235 on future correspondence for this issue.

Notify the Aztec OCD 24 hours before work is initiated.

If you have any questions, please call me at 505-334-6178, ext. 123.

Sincerely yours,

Monica Kuehling 

Deputy Oil and Gas Inspector 

District III - Aztec

CC: Well File

1220 South St. Francis Drive ■ Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Phone (505) 476-3441 ■ Fax (505) 476-3462 ■ www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd


